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7th July 2021 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well. Thank you for your continued support of the work of 
school and partnership with the school in supporting your child’s learning. This has been especially 
appreciated and valued during such a turbulent academic year.  
 
Today, you be receiving your child’s end of year report. This comprises: 

 Child Self Report 

 End of Year Report  

 Attendance Summary 
 
We hope you find the report a helpful summary of your child’s time in their current year group. It has 
been a pleasure to see all the children progress and flourish this academic year, despite experiencing 
such a turbulent year.  
 
Please confirm this has arrived safely with you via this form, with the opportunity to also leave some 
feedback regarding the report.  
 
Thank you once again for your support and I look forward to 2021-2022 hopefully being a smoother 
journey for us all.  
 
With best wishes, 
 
Chris Grey 
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